
From: Academic Affairs
To: Rockville Faculty{FT&PT}; Takoma Park Faculty{FT&PT}; Germantown Faculty{FT&PT}; Academic Affairs Staff and

Administrators
Subject: Instructional Dean Search Reopens (BEACAHMPS)
Date: Thursday, February 3, 2022 10:13:24 AM
Attachments: image001.png

 
To:

 
Academic Affairs Division
 

From: Dr. Kimberly Kelley, Vice President for Arts, Business, Education, English,
and Social Sciences and Provost for the Rockville Campus

   
Subject: Search for Instructional Dean for Business, Economics, Accounting,

Computer Applications, Hospitality Management, and Paralegal Studies
(BEACAHMPS)

   
Date: February 3, 2022

                                   
The national search for the instructional dean, BEACAHMPS, has been reopened and is
now underway. Dr. John Coliton, interim dean, BEACAHMPS, is chairing the search to
identify suitable candidates. As the search process commences, I thank each of the
search committee members for continuing their work and wish them great success.
Please share this opportunity with your colleagues. The College is committed to
identifying the best candidate for the position.
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